A meeting of the Rogers Re-Use Committee was held on March 15, 2022.

In Attendance: Paul Foley, Sue Loo, Doug Brady, Keith Sylviagﬁmﬁmjm TOWN C

Nils Isaksen, Barbara Acksen, Beverly RCUD 2022 QUG 9 py iEiK
Rasmussen, Cathy Melanson, Wendy Graves.

Via Zoom: Kevin McLaughlin

Absent: Wayne Hayward, Gary Lavalette, Lisa Plante, Gail Isaksen

Paul Foley received four responses to the Request for Proposals (RFPs)
for the Rogers School property. They were Arch Lanagan, Marathon
Construction, Joseph Piccardi Construction and MPZ Development. MPZ
did not follow RFP guidelines for submission.

The Criteria for Evaluation for the proposals was discussed and it was
decided that the Ranking Criteria would be: Highly Significant 3, Significant
2 and Moderately Significant 1. Paul Foley (Town Planner) and Wendy
Graves (Acting Town Administrator) will review each proposal for RFP
compliance. Each member will then rank each proposal. The highest
ranking proposal will then go to the Board of Selectmen and they will make
the final decision.

The Committee asked for search what it would cost to do an updated

assessment and / or explore additional possibilities for the Rogers
Property and bring to committee.

The committee did not set a date for the next meeting.
Respectfully submitted,

Beverly Rasmussen




